Weekly volunteer awards are being
presented to key volunteers in the region.
Like all football clubs volunteers are the
backbone and play a crucial role each
and every weekend. The time and
commitment of volunteers is enormous
and it is greatly appreciated and all
volunteers should be congratulated.
Keep up the great work!!!!

Well done Brian Hills and Ben Jenkins
from Gingin and Toodyay Football Clubs.

Fagles Cup - Mortock Volunteer of the Year

Do you know someone who goes above and beyond to make a
Perth FC HUB training at Northam difference in your local football community? Someone who
volunteers their time and efforts to support the sport they love?
Nominate them now for the WA Football Volunteer of the Year
Regional Junior/Youth carnival at awards! https://thankavolunteer.com.au/
Moora Nominations close on July 10th, so don't delay! Let's recognise and
celebrate the amazing volunteers who make our football clubs and
Eagles Cup HS carnival at Northam communities thrive.
Below- Wheatbelt Wolves Coach and President receiving volunteer
awards at the WAFL game. Tom Harris Tamara Nixon
FFC AFLW Community Camp-
Wheatbelt towns

AT
W;Ly‘f
P

)



(o 2 o o ’ff

The Perth FC and WCE FC landed in o S @ T e T Fim';""

Northam on June 2nd to play a WAFL
fixture with game going down to the wire.
The WCE WAFL side prevailed in the end
after the Demons were leading for most
of the day. Halftime Auskick and Little
League was well received and played in
great spirit. Well done to all the
volunteers who helped out on the day.
Schools in the area were treated to the
Eagles Rock my school program
coordinated by the WCE staff. The Perth
FC also completed a number of school
visits in the lead up to the game.

Female exhibition game

The Wheatbelt Wolves players had the opportunity to play after the
WAFL game and showcase Female footy in the Avon with some
great skills on display. 24 players took to the field and battled it out
over the 4 quarters and they were coached by Tom Harris of the
Wheatbelt Wolves. President Tamara Nixon also pulled on the
boots to play in the exhibition match.

Trainings are rotated around the Avon region so please reach out to
the Wheatbelt Wolves if you are interested in joining the pack.




